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Informational Meeting Scheduled 

DART Northwest Irving/DFW Corridor Light Rail project moves forward 

DART representatives will present a Northwest Irving/DFW Corridor Light Rail project update at an 
informational meeting on Wednesday, January 21. The project will extend light rail service from the 
future Bachman Station in northwest Dallas to DFW Airport. 
 
At the meeting, DART staff will provide a project overview, including: 

 Environmental analysis process 
 Project status 
 Schedule update 
 Future opportunities for public involvement 

The Northwest Irving/DFW Corridor meeting will be held: 

 

When: 7:00 p.m., Wednesday, January 21 

Where: Irving Arts Center (Suite 200) 

3333 North MacArthur Blvd. 

Irving, Mapsco 31B-A 

 
Contact DART Community Affairs at 214-749-2543 or visit DART's website, DART.org, for more 
information on this meeting. 
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